
 

15th May 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Transition Meeting for Reception Parents 
 

As we approach the new school year, we are busy making arrangements for transition from 
EYFS to KS1. As part of our offer we provide a meeting with parents to detail what moving 
into KS1 is about. This meeting will take place on Wednesday 7th June at 8.50am in the 
school hall. Parents should wait outside the main entrance at the office after drop-off and we 
will come and collect you from there to take you to the hall. 
 
In the meeting I will be available to answer questions and I will also detail the school day, 
expectations around reading/homework and general information you will need to know about 
Year 1. 
 
If there is anything you are particularly interested in finding out, please email 
admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk with “FAO Mr Farrow” and I will try to fit it into the 
talk. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Richard Farrow 
Assistant Headteacher (Years 1-3) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
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